Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: March 28, 2020 11:46 AM

To: Gerasimov, Boyan (SPAC/PSPC)

Cc: Laporte, Anthony (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: Re: FPT

Just heard back from Shannon. We should have the final list today. They have about 2/3 PT counterparts
identified.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 28, 2020, at 11:00 AM, Gerasimov, Boyan (SPAC/PSPC)
<boyan.gerasimov(@canada.ca> wrote:

Hi Anthony,

Could you please establish who at DPMO is on this and link up with them, so that we can get updates
over the weekend re the responses from premiers?

I would imagine that this is the only way to decide if we can send our letter Sun vs Mon.
Does this make sense?

Thanks,
Boyan

From: David Lord [mailto:David.Lord@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca]

Sent: March 27, 2020 6:20 PM

To: Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC) <leslie.church@canada.ca>; Gerasimov, Boyan (SPAC/PSPC)
<boyan.gerasimov@canada.ca>

Cc: Laporte, Anthony (SPAC/PSPC) <anthony.laporte@canada.ca>; Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin
(SPAC/PSPC) <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca>

Subject: RE: FPT

Thank you Leslie — | will let DMA Vandergrift know.

David Lord
613-614-5594

From: Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC) [mailto:leslie.church@canada.ca]

Sent: March 27, 2020 6:19 PM

To: Boyan Gerasimov <boyan.gerasimov@canada.ca>

Cc: David Lord <David.Lord @tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Laporte, Anthony (SPAC/PSPC)
<anthony.laporte@canada.ca>; Caitlin Mullan-Boudreau <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca>
Subject: Re: FPT
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Sounds good to me.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 27, 2020, at 6:13 PM, Gerasimov, Boyan (SPAC/PSPC)
<boyan.gerasimov(@canada.ca> wrote:

Looping in Leslie

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 27, 2020, at 6:10 PM, David Lord <David.Lord@tpsgc-
pwgsc.gc.ca> wrote:

Hi Anthony,

PCO IGA spoke with Minister Freeland’s office and what they decided to
do was have the DM of IGA write her colleagues to identify the Minister
who should be on the roundtable. She has done so this afternoon, and
we will get the responses over the weekend. The Minister can then
write to them on Sunday or Monday. This was preferred to our
Minister writing directly to the Premiers. If this does not work, then our
Min and Min Freeland would write jointly to the Premiers.

Pleased to chat further.

Thanks,

David Lord

Adjoint ministériel

Cabinet du sous-ministre

Services publics et approvisionnement Canada / Gouvernement du

Canada
David.Lord@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca / Tél: 819-953-1090 / Cell: 613-614-5594

Departmental Liaison

Deputy Minister’s Office

Public Services and Procurement Canada / Government of Canada
David.Lord@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca / Tel: 819-953-1090 / Cell: 613-614-5594
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